NOTICE OF BOARD MEETING
CANCELLATION

Due to a lack of a Quorum, The meeting scheduled for this evening 10/27/2016
at 6:00pm has been cancelled.

The Board sincerely apologizes for any inconvenience. Any questions concerning
this cancellation should be directed to Cynthia Stults, Executive Assistant,
Rangely District Hospital, at 675-5011.

The next regularly scheduled meeting is scheduled for:

Tuesday, December 13*, 2016
At 6:00PM
Rangely District Hospital
225 Eagle Crest Drive
Rangely, CO 81648




